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1 Purpose of Report 

 
1.1 
 
 
 

 
The purpose of this report is to update members and seek approval for the following; 
 

• Development Update  
 

2 Key Issues 

 
2.1 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Development Update  
 
Community Support  
Council officers are currently assessing the community grants in line with criteria.  
 
Social Inclusion 
Work is ongoing on promotion of housing and a housing conference is planned for 
June (through partnership working with the Community Planning Housing Forum), 
details to be shared with members shortly. 
 
Engagement and support for the delivery of the anti-poverty plan is ongoing, this is 
currently being aligned to the community wealth building.   
 
Good Relations 
The Good Relations Plan 2023 – 2024 continues to be reviewed by the NI Executive 
for approval. Officers are working to finalise the current plan of expenditure, 
monitoring and claims. 
 
Peace  
The new Peace Plus Local Action Plan is currently in development.  The timeline for 
submission of the plan is Autumn 2023. 
 
PCSP 
 



Please see a draft copy of the annual PCSP plan for information.  Note this has 
been approved by the Partnership, however it still has to be finalised by DOJ and 
NIPB, Appendix 1. 
 
Please see attached a copy of the last minutes for information in Appendix 2.  
 
Burnavon Arts Centre 
The new Spring programme for Burnavon is being delivered at present, with positive 
numbers across performances and activities.   
 
Seamus Heaney Homeplace 
The new Spring programme for Seamus Heaney Homeplace is being delivered at 
present, with positive numbers across performances, programmes, exhibition and 
education programme.  
 
Hill of The O’Neill and Ranfurly House 
Events are being planned and delivered at Hill of The O’Neill and Ranfurly House.  
 
An update report on performance at the venues will be provided to members. 
 

 
4.1 

 

Financial, Human Resources & Risk Implications 
 

Financial: 
NA 

Human: 
NA 

Risk Management:  
NA 
 

 
4.2 

 

Screening & Impact Assessments  

Equality & Good Relations Implications:  
NA 
 

Rural Needs Implications: 
NA 
 

5 Recommendations 

 
5.1 
 
 

 
Members are recommended to; 

(i) Note the Development Update  
 

6 List of Documents Attached 

  
Appendix 1 PCSP Annual Plan (draft) 
Appendix 2 PCSP Minutes  
 

 


